BOGNOR CHICHESTER AND DISTRICT AMNESTY GROUP 
     LOCAL AMNESTY NEWSLETTER:  APRIL 2015

Dear Writers and Supporters,

Many thanks to all who came to our Group AGM in Chichester, where the whole committee was (democratically!) re-elected, and we had useful discussions on what our Group should be doing.  We have already sent £1000 to Amnesty HQ.  Kath Shakespeare has had thanks from Chelsea Manning in the USA (Greetings Card Campaign).

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Sat 30/5: Emsworth: Plant and Book Sale

Tues 16/6: Chichester: Action on Torture; DVD

Sun 21/6: Chichester: Peace Fair Amnesty stall
LOCAL AMNESTY EVENTS:
SATURDAY 30 MAY, 9 - 1, EMSWORTH PLANT AND BOOK SALE , Methodist Hall, The Square, Emsworth.  The sale starts at 10 am, but we will be setting up from 9.30.  We will need people to help on the day and clearing up by 1pm, so if you can spare some time, please come to glorious Emsworth where the sun always shines.  We would be grateful for any books or plants.  Please contact Ann Stewart on dillstew2@hotmail.com  - or bring them on the day.  Contact me if you want to donate books from Bognor.

JUNE AGAINST TORTURE – more details in the next newsletter.

OTHER AMNESTY EVENTS

You may have noticed that there is a general election on May 7th.  Amnesty would like us to lobby, either at local hustings or by contacting the candidates, for two key human rights issues – keeping the Human Rights Act in Britain and preventing torture worldwide.  I am sending out pledge cards with the clerical newsletter; the idea is that each of us should sign the pledge, lobby the politicians, then tell Amnesty HQ of any result.  I have lists of the candidates in each constituency.  Please send the tear-off from the pledge and any replies from the politicians to me (after the election) to send up. We have drafted a letter on the Human Rights Act – contact me. The Webbed can get all details on: http://amnesty.org.uk/resources/local-group-update-general-election-campaign-january-2015
OTHER NEWS AND EVENTS

I have leaflets from Freedom from Torture and Womankind (against FGM) – contact me.  

There is a talk on torture at Portsmouth University on 28 May. 
Carry on Writing!!!
                             BOB DEWICK 
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Amnesty action: campaigns & letter-writing

	This month’s action

	Do the Human Right thing - Keep the Human Rights Act! 

	Background to this action

The Human Rights Act is a powerful tool.  It brings home fundamental, universal rights we all have as human beings, and allows us to challenge authorities if they violate them.

Attacked by some, misreported by others and misunderstood by many: it’s time to show the next government that human rights matter.

Our hard-won rights

Over the centuries, ordinary British people have fought and died for the rights we enjoy today.
From helping victims of domestic abuse, to protecting confidential communications between lawyers and their clients – the Human Rights Act helps us to fight injustice and incompetence in the UK and hold those in power to account.
It’s been used by hospital patients facing homelessness after discharge, rape survivors whose experiences haven’t been properly investigated by the police, and disabled people whose right to dignity has been violated.
We must not let politicians take away these universal rights at the stroke of a pen. As always, it’s the most vulnerable who’ll pay the heaviest price.
For more information about the Human Rights Act and about this campaign, please see the Amnesty website:

http://www.amnesty.org.uk/issues/Human-Rights-Act

	What you can do

There are a number of actions you can take online, relating to the General Election.  These focus on continued support of the Human Rights Act, and on torture. 

If you are interested in taking action to show your support for human rights, and contact your prospective parliamentary candidates, can I direct you to www.amnesty.org.uk/election
This action "I stand for human rights”, enables you to enter your postcode and obtain a list of all your PPCs (this group covers three constituencies, so this will direct you to the correct list!).  You can then take an email action to show your support for human rights.
You can also take an online action in support of the Human Rights Act generally, on the Keep the Act website: http://keeptheact.uk


	Take Action: Real Lives, Spring 2015

	Background to this action

This supplement to Amnesty Magazine is produced for readers and local groups wishing to write more letters in support of Individuals at Risk.  It is also intended to implement the decision of the Annual General Meeting 2013 calling for nine Real Lives cases to be included in each issue of the magazine
What you can do

· Those of you who receive a posted copy of the newsletter will have a copy of Real Lives included.

· Those of you who receive an emailed newsletter should follow this link: http://www.amnesty.org.uk/resources/real-lives-spring-2015 to download a .PDF version of the supplement.



	Join the Urgent Action Network

	Background to this action

Amnesty’s Urgent Action network protects people from torture, helps free men and women who are wrongly - and sometimes secretly - detained, and secures access to medical treatment or legal counsel for prisoners. It even saves lives.

Started in 1973, Urgent Actions remain a vital part of our campaigning for individuals, families or communities at risk.
165,000 people from all over the world are members of the Network, and 13,000 of you here in the UK are ready and waiting for emails from us that will ask you to send a letter, email, or fax to help protect someone.
It’s all based on a very simple idea: when someone is in immediate danger of serious human rights abuse, those responsible receive thousands of letters, faxes and telegrams from all over the world demanding it to stop. This shows the authorities that the world is watching and has the potential to protect that person from further abuse.
The Network takes on over 300 new cases and issues around 300 updates to existing cases every year.
What you can do

All you need to join the Urgent Action network is an email address. Just let the Individuals at Risk Programme know you would like to join (contact details below). When you join the network, Amnesty International UK will: 
· send you a number (specified by you) of Urgent Action case sheets each month; 

· send you any updates on each urgent Action you receive if and when we have new information; 

· send you a newsletter at least twice a year. 

You can ask to receive as many UA cases, or as few, as you want. 

Find out more about the Urgent Action network and how to join on http://www.amnesty.org.uk/join-urgent-action-network


	www.amnesty.org.uk/bognor for further information about the Bognor Regis, Chichester & District group
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